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I am disappointed to hear that property has been stolen from the Bexley houses that are currently 

being cleared. 

CERA has been working closely with Police and the Fire Service to keep an eye on security in these 

suburbs. Unfortunately, there are people out there who will take advantage of the smallest window 

of opportunity to rip someone else off. 

Ultimately, they are ripping off each and every one of us as these are homes that have been 

purchased through the Government buy out. 

A complaint has been laid with Police who are investigating. 

CERA staff are meeting with both the Police and contractors in the area to ensure the properties 

are properly secured. 
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